From: Vandenborre Steven <stevenwvandenborre@health.fgov.be>

Sent: 24 January 2020 17:23

To: SADEP; kristof.decock@Inevlaanderen.be; rene.poismans@spw.wallonie.be;
phphilips@sprb.irisnet.be

Cc: Gwilym, Ifan

Subject: RE: Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Offshore Wind Farm Extensions -
Transboundary notification

Attachments: S1 Notification letter to EEA State_Pre-app_Belgium_.pdf

Dear Madam/Sir,

In answer to your email of January 24", Belgium intends to participate in the EIA procedure under Regulation 32 in
relation to this proposed development.

Regards,
Steven Vandenborre
Belgian federal Espoo focal point



